
 

NOTICE OF CANCELATION 
CUPERTINO PLANNING COMMISSION 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Cupertino 
Planning Commission scheduled for Tuesday, February 28, 2023, 
beginning at 6:45 p.m., is canceled. In accordance with Government 
Code 54953(e), this will be a teleconference meeting without a physical 
location to help stop the spread of COVID-19. The next regular 
meeting will be Tuesday, March 14, 2023, beginning at 9:30 a.m. This 
will be a hybrid in-person/teleconference meeting. 
 
 
Dated 23 February 2023. 
 
 
_____/s/Luke Connolly________ 
Luke Connolly, Acting Director 
Community Development 
 


